
 
 

PSBA/Notice-011                                                                                  December 23, 2020 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

COMMENTS / FEEDBACK ON NEW REPORTING SYSTEM FOR 
SECURITIES BROKERS 

  
 

 

This refers to the notification PSX/N-1416 dated December 23, 2020 whereby the 
Exchange has invited the comments on New Reporting System for Securities Brokers.  
 
In this regard, the comments of the members, if any, are hereby requested to be 
submitted further to the Exchange. 
 
The comments may be submitted through email at psamail024@gmail.com latest by 
December 30, 2020. 

 

__________sd___________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 

 

Copy to: 
1. All PSBA Members 
2. PSBA Website 
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